GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
ATOMIC ENERGY ESTABLISHMENT, BOMBAY

Apollo Road, Bombay 1
December 13, 1957

No.: PA/0119

The Secretary

Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road

Calcutta-20

Dear Sir,
Please refer to your letter No 158, dated September 4, 1957.

We are glad to inform you that passing of Sections A and B of the Associate Membership
Examination of your Institution has now been recognised by our establishment as equivalent to a degree in
Engineering.

Yours faithfully
Sd/-
S.P.Mhatre
for Associate Controller (P)
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